
NEWS RELEASE 
September 1, 2013 

 
 

 The West Houston Airport announced today that a new 10,925 square foot hangar 
is being constructed on Tract G-8 by David Wright. 
  
 Mr. Wright, who is a licensed pilot, is building the hangar using Steel Buildings of 
Texas as contractor and expects to open by the end of the year.  The hangar will be 
available for rent to plane owners utilizing the West Houston Airport.   
 
 The West Houston Airport is located in close proximity to Houston’s Energy 
Corridor, Memorial City, the Galleria, and Downtown.  The Airport has been providing 
service to the Houston Community since 1962 and is open 24/7/365.  For information about 
the West Houston Airport, contact Stacy Lesikar Martin at 281-492-2130 or 
stacy@westhoustonairport.com.  
 
  


